
Unions want action on precarious employment
 France 

Public service unions have written jointly to the public services minister, Christian 
Jacob, to demand government action to reduce precarious employment in the public 
services. The unions want negotiations to start immediately to resolve the situation 
in the public sector where, according to a recent study the use of short-term 
contracts is more widespread than in the private sector.
Read more at > CGT
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